
TOWN of LYNNFIELD 

PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE 
 

APPLICATION FOR AN  

ON-PREMISES ALL-ALCOHOL RESTAURANT LICENSE 

 

The Lynnfield Board of Selectmen will hold a Public Hearing on 

Monday, February 24, 2020, at 7:15 p.m. in the Al Merritt Media and 

Cultural Center, 600 Market Street, Lynnfield MA.  

 

The purpose of the hearing is to consider an application for an annual on-

premises all-alcohol restaurant license by Burtons Grill of Lynnfield, dba 

Burtons Grill & Bar, Denise Herrera, Manager, Market Street, 

Approximately 5400 square foot restaurant on one floor with one entrance 

and four exits. 

 

All interested Town citizens are invited to provide comments. 

 

Robert J. Dolan 

Town Administrator 
 


